
 

THE FIVE CITIES FIRE AUTHORITY 

WILL BE OPENING RECRUITMENT AND ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS IN JUNE 2019 

FOR AN ENTRY-LEVEL FIREFIGHTER/EMT RECRUITMENT 
 

THIS IS ONLY AN ANNOUNCEMENT NOT AN OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT AN APPLICATION 

EXTERNAL CANDIDATES MUST BE ON THE FCTC STATEWIDE ELIGIBILITY LIST 
 
The Five Cities Fire Authority is seeking outstanding candidates for Entry-level Firefighter/EMT positions. 
Candidates must meet the following requirements in order to apply: 

 
1. Certificate of graduation from a California State Fire Marshall accredited Firefighter I Academy. A State 

Fire Marshall Firefighter I Certificate is strongly desirable. 
or: 

2. Minimum two (2) fire seasons as a Seasonal Firefighter with a full-time agency and possess a State 
Fire Marshall Firefighter I Certificate. 

 
3. Current CALIFORNIA EMT certification or EMT-P license 
4. CPAT or BIDDLE certification valid within 12 months of application deadline 
5. California Driver’s License 
6. High School Diploma or Equivalent 
 
Please be sure to make the necessary arrangements to meet the requirements, including placement on the 
Firefighter Candidate Testing Center Statewide Eligibility List. Please visit https://www.fctconline.org/ to 
register for upcoming CPAT and written tests, and to learn more about the examination process, 
requirements, study materials, and other testing information including fees. Costs associated with taking the 
examinations are the responsibility of the applicant. Grants are available through the California Fire 
Foundation. Proof of financial need is required. Please visit https://www.fctconline.org/candidates/financial-
hardship/ to view requirements. 

 
The Five Cities Fire Authority is NOT currently accepting applications; please do not call the Human 
Resources department.  

 
Competitive Candidates will have a solid understanding of the fire service, and through education and 
experience will be able to show they are prepared to become a Firefighter for the Five Cities Fire Authority. 
Five Cities Fire is only looking for the best candidates to provide professional and compassionate service to 
our communities. 

 

For more information, visit http://www.fivecitiesfireauthority.org/ 

 
This announcement is meant only as a general description guide; details and dates are subject to change. 

It does not constitute an expressed or implied contract.  Final details will be published in the official job 
posting. 
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